
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of 

each month  

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 18th September 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

 

The banking crisis is only one example of a wider 

“honesty deficit” in public life. Even people working for 

charities are sometimes found, unfortunately, to be 

lacking in integrity. As a result, the story of dishonest 

management will not lack contemporary echoes. It also 

means that the shock of story—the manager continues 

to fix the books for his own benefit—is just as much a 

shock today as it would have been in first-century 

Palestine. If that were not enough, the ironic teaching 

drawn in v. 9 borders on the sarcastic, not to say caustic. 

No missing the meaning, in any case! But what is the 

meaning? It can’t be simply copy that distressing 

example of the manager. To act, not to delay, seems to 

be at the centre. 

 

PRAYER 

 

I truly believe and I know, God of our hearts, that you 

love and desire all that I am. May your great love 

penetrate even the darkest parts of my life that I may 

know true conversion of heart and love you with my 

whole self. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
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MARINO PARISH BAPTISM TEAM                                                                                                      

The Marino Parish Baptism team is looking for new members to join them. It’s a 

wonderful team to be part of and the work with young families is ever joyful. 

The commitment is approx. four hours once every three months. If you’re 

interested and would like to know more, please email the team 

baptisms.marinoparish@gmail.com 

EUCHARIST ADORATION  
Eucharistic Adoration has recommenced in Clonturk House and will continue each 
Sunday evening from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. Pope Paul V1 “A Holy Hour brings 
Heaven’s choicest blessings on those who are faithful to the Holy Hour”:  

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 
Pilgrimage to Our Lady’ Shrine, Knock Co. Mayo takes place on Sunday 25th 
September. Coach departs from 28 Mountjoy Square at 8.00 am. Cost €30.00 for 
adult. Bethlehem Curia, Legion of Mary – Ph: (087) 1861554 
 
MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP  
The Medjugorje prayer group will continue with their meetings each Thursday from 
8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room. All are welcome. 
 
PARISH NEWSLETTER  
The Autumn Edition of our Parish Newsletter is now available at the back of the Church 
and on our website www.marinoparish.ie 
 
STAMPS AND ROSARY BEADS  
If you have any used stamps or Rosary Beads you no longer have use for, please drop 
them into the Sacristy where the can be forwarded for good use. 
 

FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 
We are currently enrolling for the Sacraments of First Communion and Confirmation. 
If you did not get a form through either of the parish senior primary schools you can 
download a form and letter from the website or collect one from the parish office. 
Closing date for enrolment is Friday 23rd September. 

 
‘BACK TO SCHOOL’ PRAYER CARDS 
There are prayer cards and bookmarks at the back of the church for children to use to 
pray for God's blessing as they start a new school year. There are also prayer sheets 
for parents and Grandparents with a short prayer for each of the 30 days of 
September. 
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CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY  
The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 

a.m. Mass on Sundays.  Gifts and cards available for all occasions. 
 
AGE ACTION  
‘If you are feeling a little left behind and out of the internet loop, why not enrol 
with Age Action’s Getting Started Programme, hosted in St. John’s Court, 
Malahide Road, Donnycarney. This course provides you with one-to-one tuition 
for 10 hours over five weeks, free of charge. This course is for beginners and 
improvers. All Age Action on 01 4756989 or e-mail gettingstarted@ageaction.ie’ 

WHEELCHAIR ACCESS 
While the automatic wheelchair  access door on the right is closed at 12.30 p.m. 
(due to school traffic) the door on the left remains open every day until the 
church closes at 6.00 p.m. 
 
BEWLEY’S BIG COFFEE MORNING SOCIAL FOR HOSPICE - 22nd September 2022  
Sadie Staunton is hosting, 10.00 a.m. – 2.00 p.m. at 91 Griffith Court, please come 
along every cup counts. 
 
MINISTERS OF THE WORD ROTA 
The next rota schedule for the Ministers of the Word is now available for 
collection from the Sacristy 
 

MATERNITY HOSPITAL SERVICE 
The National Maternity Hospital Annual Remembrance Service will take place 
on October 9 at 3pm in St Andrew’s Church, Westland Row. Contact 
chaplainber@nmh.ie with enquiries. 
 
CROSSCARE ANNUAL APPEAL 
The annual Crosscare collection will take place at all Masses this weekend, This 
year, Crosscare is looking for help for its Homeless Prevention and Food Poverty 
Support Services – both of which are coming under increasing demand from 
people struggling to find accommodation and families coping with increases in 
fuel prices and the cost of living. We ask for your support for Crosscare in this 
weekend’s second collection or by donating online at www.crosscare.ie.  
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SAFEGARDING SUNDAY 
Sunday, 25 September, is Diocesan Safeguarding Sunday. This year the theme of 
the day is “Safeguarding – a Gospel Value”. Letter from Archbishop Farrell is 
available at the back of the Church.  
 

 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

  

Rosaleen Kenny, Frank Burke, 
 

Miriam Lynch. 
 
 
MONTHS MIND: 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

 

John McCarthy, Arthur Gaffney, Michael Molyneux, Dr. Martin Maguire,  

Tommy Fitzpatrick, Lena Gardiner, Arthur Tonge, Andrew O’Gorman,  

Sean Donnelly, Noreen & Jack Connolly, Marie Thérèse Hayes, 

Tony Shiels. 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 
 

Mercy Centre Coolock – Autumn Programme 
Pathways - Exploring Faith & Ministry  
The Mystery of Awakening Hybrid Retreat 
Legion Of Mary Centenary Concert 
Free 7-week Zoom course on growing in Christian prayer 
Griffith Mile – Sunday 18th September 


